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Dear Senators:

                Completion of the engineering facility at the UAF Campus is critical.  We realize
 that balancing the budget is difficult; however, failing to complete the new UAF CEM now
 will increase the cost considerably when construction is resumed.  A $10 million
 appropriation in this budget is important and badly needed.  Thank you for your
 consideration.

 

Respectfully, 

 

Richard A. Hughes, PE

H2T Mine Engineering Services, LLP

318 Juneau Ave.

Fairbanks, AK 99701-3768

(907) 347-1521, Fax: 451-6537

http://www.h2tmes.com
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